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From: L Y
Sent: 16 August 2021 10:34

To: IFD Public Consultations

Subject: Designated Salmonid Waters Bye-Law 2021

This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Sir/Madam,
| object to the proposed Bye-Law for the following reasons:

1. Innumber 4 the word ‘primarily’ is used. This implies that other fish types may also be managed in these
rivers & lakes. These waters should be managed exclusively for the salmonid species.
2. Stock management plans should be for at least five years.

3. Point 7 of the Bye-Law would appear to give contral of development of Inland Fisheries to unqualified
Department Officials | specifically object to this.
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